
 

School Information and Updates 

Friday, March 11, 2022 

 

 

Last Day of School - Friday, June 3 

On Monday, March 7, the College Community School Board set the last day of school to 

respond to inclement weather cancellations. The last day of school for students will be Friday, 

June 3 which includes a 4-hour early release. 

 

 

Preliminary Enrollment Now Open for Preschool, AK, and Kindergarten 

Preliminary Enrollment for Prairie Hawks Preschool, Kindergarten, and AK is now open. 

● If your child will be 4 years old by September 15, 2022, they are eligible to enroll in 

preschool for the 2022-2023 school year. 

 4 Year Old Preschool Application 

● If your child will be 5 years old by September 15, 2022, they are eligible to enroll in 

Kindergarten or AK for the 2022-2023 school year. 

Preliminary Registration for AK/Kindergarten 

 

 

Free Breakfast and Lunch for All Students Until Friday, June 3rd. 

A free breakfast is available for all students every day that school is in session.  A breakfast 

meal includes one main item, toast, fruit, juice, and a carton of milk.  Students need to take at 

least 3 items- one of the items needs to be a serving of fruit or a juice cup for the free meal to 

apply. 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1_3R9JjlBeND-Agu6lIGb2CagU8ZEdFxfm72btnkZsTo/viewform?ts=61c23201&edit_requested=true
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeRLq7-1r7oII07Ve5zpG0kLlYmTylgcD8zps3vYw8y9esCpQ/viewform

